
From: Jeremiah Brown <jeremiah@vineyardgardens.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 3:53 PM 
To: Jane Rossi <planningboard@westtisbury-ma.gov> 
Subject: RE: FW: Tree pruning inquiry 
 
715 Old County Road 
 
I have viewed the trees over the road at this address, they're not oak trees? They are not in the 
road layout. It is my opinion they should not be pruned, every tree on old county road is near 
wires and could be hazardous. I would suggest a public hearing to decide this and I will be 
available.  
 
 
 
 
Jane, 
Jen referred you to me about the process of pruning one of our trees that extends over Old 
County. We may be considering pruning an oak that is located on our property 715 Old County) 
Along thé edge of the road. The tree is flourishing and has extended over the road. It could in a 
great  future storm affect our wire connections and possibly others.  Should we decide to prune 
the extending branches in the future, what would the WT process be? 
 
Many thanks. 
Beatrice  
 
Sent from Beatrice Nessen 
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